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rna plays a central and until recently somewhat
underestimated role in the genetics underlying all forms of
life on earth this versatile molecule not only plays a
crucial part in the synthesis of proteins from a dna template
but is also intrinsically involved in the regulation of gene
expression and can even act as a catalyst in the form of a
ribozyme this latter property has led to the hypothesis that
rna rather than dna could have played an essential part in
the origin of life itself this landmark text provides a
systematic overview of the exciting and rapidly moving field
of rna biology key pioneering experiments which provided the
underlying evidence for what we now know are described
throughout while the relevance of the subject to human
disease is highlighted via frequent boxes for the second
edition of molecular biology of rna more introductory
material has been incorporated at the beginning of the text
to aid students studying the subject for the first time
throughout the text new material has been included
particularly in relation to rna binding domains non coding
rnas and the connection between rna biology and epigenetics
finally a new closing chapter discusses how exciting new
technologies are being used to explore current topical areas
of research
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der definitive leitfaden zum rna splicing ideal für alle
kliniker die sich mit genetischen erkrankungen befassen
insbesondere natürlich für rna forscher website wiley vch de
home splicing
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The Journal of Immunology

1994

presents the history current activities and research grants
of the institutes that comprise the national institutes of
health arranged into 6 parts i e history organization nih
public advisory groups research and public health service
grants and awards detailed factual information including
names of people subject and personnel indexes

Medicine: The Year Book of 1983

1983

the record of each copyright registration listed in the
catalog includes a description of the work copyrighted and
data relating to the copyright claim the name of the
copyright claimant as given in the application for
registration the copyright date the copyright registration
number etc

Journal of Endocrinological Investigation

2000

describes the most useful unix commands and covers the system
v unix system and the berkeley unix system in addition to
listing the commands and definitions the book includes
examples that illustrate the use of the commands covers core
commands making it easier for the novice to distinguish
between the essential and the extraneous summaries of several
key subsystems vi awk sed shells text processing will make it
easier for intermediate and advanced users to find important
information includes synopses and examples as well as editor
command charts for vi and ed texts command syntax charts and
ms dos to unix cross references
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Nature

2004

explores how the application of rna technologies combined
with a growing understanding of the molecular basis of many
rna processes is yielding new insights into the treatment of
many human diseases
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